
 

Year 1 R.E Homework 
 

Our recent R.E topic has been ‘Beginning With The 

Church.’ Amongst other sacraments, we have 

studied the most important gift we have received 

from God ~ Himself. We would now like the children 

to share where they see God in the world around 

them. They can do this in any way they wish, for 

example: a photograph, a memento, a piece of 

writing, a drawing, a collage.  

  

 

 

We look forward to hearing about this very 

important gift from God. 

Miss Kenny & Mrs Duhig 

(Cherry & Cedar Class Teachers) 

 

 


